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Comments The positioning on this mast is entirely unsuitable: a 15m technological monstrosity at the
entrance to an historic village and in plain sight, at that height (just shy of 50 ft), of so
many dwellings within the adjacent conservation area and elsewhere within the locality.
Surely this is a speculative roll of the dice as opposed to a seriously considered proposal? To
be clear, this behemoth should not be positioned in or near the village. Further, I question
the need and benefit to the community. Certainly, there is little to no appetite for super-fast
*mobile* technology in the village, which already has fibre-optic broadband. Pedestrian
traffic in Kirtlington and the surrounding area is largely limited to dog-walking, jogging and
so forth. The only commercial activity in the village, now that the shop is closed, can be
found at the two ancient public houses, where I'm sure there's no call for this mobile
technology amongst the guests. There is no upside for Kirtlington in this proposal. I implore
the council not to waste any furthers time with this ludicrous plan, which would certainly be
met with strong, persistent, on-going resistance should it be progressed any further. I am
frankly appalled that we have even been presented with the prospect which has already
caused a good deal of upset to those of us who put time and effort into maintaining the
appearance and ambience of our village. I trust that good sense will prevail on the part of
the planning department, which in the past has taken great exception to any proposed plans
which might affect the enjoyment of our locality. Thank you.
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